April 28, 1975 7:00 P.M.

Meeting was called to order by Chairman K. E. McDougald.
Also present were directors, Curt Young, Les Rogers, Bob Norman;
Soil Conservation representatives Gilbert Searle, Bruce Lindahl, Richard Baird and Betty Bowen.

K. E. McDougald explained that there was available funds for assistance of Mill Creek Dam through Soil Conservation Service by a recently organized program known as R.C.D.

McDougald introduced Gilbert Searle who explained the program and also outlined procedure by which the District could apply for funds.

Searle further stated that the S.C.S. could now commence studies without District applying or being elgible for any R.C.D. monies. Searle explained that through Richard Baird in Monticello that an inventory and evaluation could be started which would pave the way for application for R.C.D. funds at the proper time.

Searle further stated that Richard Baird operated through the S.C.S. board and that work could commence on evalutation and inventory in June of this year.

Discussion was held as to different phases of the dam being funded by various government agencies. Searle stated that money could now be applied for through R.C.D. for present updating and repairs of system now in use being operated by Moab Irrigation Company. Funds also available for engineering and planning of Mill Creek Dam. Searle explained that all funds for this physical year had been allotted but that inventory and evaluation studies to be done by Baird would be beneficial in application for funds when available.

With no further business meeting adjourned.

ATTEST:

Attendance

Funding S.C.S." (R.C.D.)

Gilbert Searle

Explanation of Funds through S.C.S.

Richard Baird Montc. Office

Construction & available funds. Application & eligibility

Adjournment